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As a concerned citizen of Oregon, I must voice my opposition to this legislation. This 

is an emotional attempt to ban trapping in our state! To ban all fur products will also 

have unintended consequences such as affecting fly tyeries and anyone wanting a 

fur-trimmed hat or garment. We don't need a law based on opinion and feelings!!! 


